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Item No.  10.1               
  
  

Request for Women and Gender Equity Advisory Committee Consideration 

 Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Wednesday the week prior 
to the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one working day prior 
to meeting) 
 

   Request from the 
Floor 

Date of Meeting: September 19, 2024 

Subject: Letter re: GBA+ Training for Mayor and Regional Council 

Motion for Women and Gender Equity Advisory Committee to Consider: 
That the Chair of the Women and Gender Equity Advisory Committee write a letter on the Committee’s 
behalf to encourage the newly elected Mayor and Regional Council to participate in the Federal 
Government’s Gender-Based Analysis (GBA+) training provided by HRM. 

Reason: To inform and encourage the newly elected Mayor and Members of Regional Council to 
participate in the Federal Government’s Gender-Based Analysis (GBA+) training provided by HRM; 
encouraging participation will ensure the Mayor and Members of Regional Council can apply a 
gendered lens to their work. 
 

Outcome Sought: A letter written by the Chair on behalf of the Committee to be distributed as general 
correspondence to the newly elected Mayor and Regional Council. 
 
 
 
 

 Jacquie Gahagan, Chair 
 

   

 


